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Public Service Announcement 

 

October 30, 2015 

 
 

Final paving of the top layer of asphalt on Sixth St is scheduled for Monday, November 2
nd

.  

 

Sixth St will be blocked off after the morning drop-off period, and should be reopened in time 

for the afternoon pick-up period.  

 

Any delays or changes will be communicated to the school office by DPS Supervisor Larry 

Harrison or his designee.  


